
The Jersey Office of the Information Commissioner, the Island’s
data protection regulator, is excited to open its doors and invite
small business owners, sole traders and start-ups to visit them
at informal drop-in sessions next week to chat through local data
protection law obligations and provide practical privacy steps.

The first of the JOIC’s ‘Confused to Confident: First Steps in Data
Protection’ drop-in sessions takes place at their office at 5
Castle Street on Tuesday 1 July 2025 between 10am and 4pm
and the second drop-in takes place on Thursday 3 July from 4pm
until 7pm. A Portuguese speaker will be available.

The sessions are open to everyone and there’s no need to
register.

There’s more information on the JOIC’s website,
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at www.jerseyoic.org/events.
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https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.jerseyoic.org%2Fevents&data=05%7C02%7Cisabella.mauger%40jerseybusiness.je%7C33f990e9fb284af3d63d08ddb013e149%7C4e8947a3972f4e1f9cb88a1ff5b55d83%7C0%7C0%7C638860321655200916%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=c7zt5Ietgx4ywPt3WGEburIx0CkmCu%2BGbdT7MZeXJNQ%3D&reserved=0
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